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Gryph Mail sauld@uoguelph.ca

Re: request for opinion re CorTemp

From : Stephen Collins (GIMED) <scollins@mcmaster.ca> Tue, Dec 02, 2014 02:23 PM
Subject : Re: request for opinion re CorTemp
To : Sandra Auld <sauld@uoguelph.ca>

Sorry for the delay

I have reviewed the protocol as wells some published USA studies using the sensor. |
consider it safe. In the protocol, | would suggest removing "abnormally small esophagus™ as
this is not a medical term. | would replace it with "a narrowing of the esophagus”. Otherwise
gooD to go.

Stephen M Collins MB.BS., FRCPC.,FRSC.

Associate Dean, Research,

Room 2E16

Faculty of Health Sciences,

McMaster University,

Hamilton,

Ontario

Canada.

Tel: 905-525-9140 # 22184
Fax: 905 524 1346
scollins@mcmaster.ca

Mailing Address: 1280 Main Street West, HSC 2E16, Hamilton, ON L8S 4K1
For Deliveries: 1200 Main Street West, HSC 2E16, Hamilton, ON L8N 325

Executive Assistant: Darlene Long at darlong@mcmaster.ca or 905-525-9140 # 22184

From: Sandra Auld <sauld@uoguelph.ca>

Date: Tuesday, 2 December, 2014 10:07 AM

To: Stephen Collins <scollins@mcmaster.ca>

Cc: "McCann, Darlene" <dmccann@mcmaster.ca>
Subject: request for opinion re CorTemp

Dr. Collins,

Attached is an email sent some time ago, requesting your opinion on the safety of the device.
I wonder if you could have a look at this now. The researcher has applied once again to use
the device.
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Note that the website address is now http://www.hginc.net/cortemp-sensor/

Your input will be greatly appreciated.
Sandy

Sandra Auld

Director, Research Ethics
University Centre, Room 437
50 Stone Road East
University of Guelph
519.824.4120 X56606
uc437

FAX: 519.821.5236
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